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CAMBRIDGESHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
(VARIOUS ROADS, OAKINGTON & WESTWICK) 

(20MPH ZONE AND 40MPH SPEED LIMIT) 
ORDER 202$ 

 
Cambridgeshire County Council proposes to make an Order under the Road 
Traffic Regulation Act 1984 and all other enabling powers. The effect of this 
Order will be to; 
 
Introduce a 20mph zone in Oakington and Westwick on Station Road (from its 
junction with Mill Road in a north easterly direction for 30 metres), Longstanton 
Road (from its junction with Water Lane in a north westerly direction for a 
distance of 45 metres), Dry Drayton Road (from its junction with Water Lane in 
a south westerly direction for a distance of 27 metres), Cambridge Road (from 
its junction with Water Lane in a south easterly direction for a distance of 473 
metres) and the full lengths of Mill Road, Church View, High Street, Manor Farm 
Close, Day’s Meadow, Coles Lane, Croft Lane, The Drift, Mead View, Lowbury 
Crescent, Water Lane, Vicarage Close, Meadow Farm Close, Saxon Close, 
Queen’s Way, Arcadia Gardens, Cherry Orchard, Holme Close, Kettle’s Close, 
Orchard Way and The Broadway.  
 
To introduce a 40mph speed limit on Oakington Road, Westwick from a point 
812 metres north east of its junction with Mill Road, Oakington in a north 
easterly direction for a distance of 394 metres. 
 
The draft Order, together with a map showing the roads and lengths of road 
concerned and a statement of the Council's reasons for proposing to make the 
Order, may be examined online, on the Council’s website, at the following 
address http://bit.ly/cambridgeshiretro  
 
Objections to the proposal, together with the grounds on which they are made 
or any additional comments, must be sent in writing to the undersigned or by 
email to policyandregulation@cambridgeshire.gov.uk by the 17th August 2022 
quoting reference PR0820. Comments will be used as part of our consultation 
process and may be published, anonymised, in reports to committees.  If you 
require further information regarding this proposal please contact Steven 
Thoday in the Policy and Regulation team (0345 0455212) 
 
Steve Cox, Executive Director: Place and Economy, c/o Policy and Regulation, 
Box No. D8E, Huntingdon Highways Depot, Stanton Way, Huntingdon, PE29 
6PY 
 


